
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF AUGUST 10, 2020 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE SCIOTO PENINSULA NEW COMMUNITY AUTHORITY 

 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Scioto Peninsula New 

Community Authority (the “Authority”) will be held on Monday, August 10, 2020, commencing 

at 4:00 p.m.  The purposes of the meeting are to organize the Authority’s Board of Trustees, 

including the election of officers, establishment of designated posting locations for public 

meeting notices, and consideration and adoption of bylaws and a public records policy; briefing 

the Board on the Scioto Peninsula development and the Authority’s role in the development; and 

considering any other business as may properly come before the Board of Trustees.  Pursuant to 

Ohio House Bill 197, this meeting will be held by videoconference as a result of the ongoing 

COVID-19 emergency.  This meeting is open to the public.  Members of the public may observe 

the meeting on the CDDC YouTube Channel, which can be accessed via the following website: 

www.columbusddc.com/projects/PeninsulaNCA.  Public comment can be submitted to the Board 

by e-mailing greg.daniels@squirepb.com.   
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